
 

  

Hi everyone,  
 

We’ve been really busy in the build up to the Summer holidays.  
 

We’ve been lucky enough to have some visitors living with us over the last 
few weeks. Hungry Caterpillars! We’ve loved looking after them and 
watching them grow into beautiful butterflies! We released them and 
watched them fly away in the sunshine. 
 

 

  

 

We’d like to say a really big thank you to everyone who supported our 

recent Cream Tea event which raised £297.50!  

A special thanks to both Flossy Teacake and Kimchi Rebellion for their 

help and generosity on the day. 

 

 



 

Or for more information about the playgroup or any of our events visit our 
website https://grindlefordandeyamplaygroup.org.uk/ 
 
or email gepsupervisor@hotmail.com 

 

You can follow us on Facebook and Instagram  
 
https://www.facebook.com/Grindleford-and-Eyam-Playgroup-
384845434973898/ 
 
https://instagram.com/grindlefordandeyam?utm_medium=copy_link 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Whilst the weather has been so lovely and warm we have been making an 

extra effort at the allotment to look after our plants.  

Our effort paid off as all our extra watering meant we were able to sample 

some delicious strawberries! 

 

 
 

We’re very excited to be running four holiday club sessions through the 

summer, spending the morning in the woods playing and crafting.  

The sessions run from 9am to 1pm and are open to all children aged 2-5, 

the price is £24 per child (discount available for siblings). 

The sessions will be held on Friday 4th August, Friday 11th August, 

Wednesday 16th August and Friday 25th August. 

If you’d like to book a place, please email gepsupervisor@hotmail.com. 
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